
March 9, 2020 

(Counter)narratives and complexities: Critical perspectives from a university cluster hire 

focused on diversity, equity, and inclusion, published 2017 

On Monday, March 3, 2020, the Journal of Critical Thought and Praxis received a request to 

retract an article published in 2017. The manuscript in reference is (Counter)narratives and 

complexities: Critical perspectives from a university cluster hire focused on diversity, equity, and 

inclusion that was published in Volume 6, Issue 2.  

The authors requested to retract because the “Institutional Review Board concluded that [the 

manuscript in reference] was not correctly processed through human subjects review.”  

The Journal of Critical Thought and Praxis believes that responsible research should be at the 

forefront of all work with human subjects. After consideration of this request, the manuscript 

was immediately retracted and removed from the JCTP website. That information can be found 

here under the Publishers note, along with a copy of this letter: 

https://www.iastatedigitalpress.com/jctp/article/id/557/ 

The Journal of Critical Thought and Praxis has also developed and approved processes to handle 

any withdrawal or retraction going forward and the qualifying events for each of those requests, 

which can be found on our website here: (link).  

Should there be further questions or concerns regarding the state of this manuscript or the 

handling of its retraction, they should be directed to the Senior Editor of the editorial board at 

jctp@iastate.edu.  

Regards,  

The Editorial Board of the Journal of Critical Thought and Praxis.  
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